Queen Elizabeth's Grammar, alford

A Selective Academy

ALFORD Lincolnshire LN13 9HY

T: 01507 462403

E: reception@queenelizabeths.co.uk

W: http://www.queenelizabeths.co.uk

Dear Parent

2 March 2021

Congratulations go to:

• The following Middle and Upper School pupils who have achieved **25 Merits**:

Angela Jean Noveno 9C Darcey Clarke 9S Oliva Middleton 9T Xanthe Rhodes 10S Cody Taylor 10T Lucy Goodliffe 12S Gabriel Towers 12S Macey Stables 13C

• The following Lower School pupils who have achieved their **Silver Merit Awards**:

Amelia Dixon 7C Marley Ironmonger 7C Madeline Whall 7C Bryony Boston 7S
Caitlin Francis 7S Jessica Smith 7S Archie Walker 7S Heber Murtagh
Jedd Sykes 7T Casey Broddle 8T Morgan Dix 8T Alicia Martin 8C

Erin Thein 8T

• The following Middle and Upper School pupils who have achieved **40 Merits**:

Holly Marshall 9S Lucy Mager 9T Tyler Allen-Day 10T Emily Otter 11T

Izzy Brabbs 12C Elliott Cooksey 12C

• The following Lower School pupils who have achieved their **Gold Merit Awards**:

Mortimer Woodhall 8C Emily Randell 8S

The following Middle School pupil who has achieved 60 Merits:
 Grace Sheldon 10S

The following Lower School pupil who has achieved his Platinum Merit Award:
 Cameron Duff 7S

The Travers fund has kindly donated money for improving outdoor sports facilities for students. As a result we have purchased eight **outdoor table tennis tables** for use during lunch and break time. Students will need to provide their own bats and balls!

A reminder, **Y7** & **Y9 Parents' Evening** is on **Monday** 8 **March**, you should now be making appointments. A copy of a Parents Evening on Teams - A Guide for Parents is attached. **Our final Parents' Evenings this round** will take place on **Monday** 15 **March for Y8** & **Y10** (bookings now being taken).



Ourdoor table tennis ... made possible by The Travers Fund You should now have read our letter dated 2 March asking students to take a **Lateral Flow Test** prior to returning to school on Monday 8 March, at the following sessions:

Thursday 4th March	
Year group	Time slot
Year 7	8.30 - 10.45
Year 8	11.00 - 13.15
Year 9	13.30 - 15.30

Friday 5th March	
Year group	Time slot
Year 10	8.30 – 10.45
Year 11	11.00 – 13.15
Year 12 and 13	13.30 - 15.30

Test results will automatically be sent to a parent's email and mobile number within 24 hours of taking the test.

Please ensure you have returned your completed Lateral Flow Consent Form by Wednesday, copy attached. Only those who have completed this form under 16 years, will be able to take a test. Students 16 and over can consent for themselves but they will need to complete a form to this effect upon arrival at the test centre. The test is not compulsory: however, it is highly recommended.

Adjustments to the Covid-19 Plan

- GDPR for Lateral Flow Testing
- Risk Assessment for Lateral Flow Testing

Cor unum, via una

Mr G Thompson Headteacher





Lateral Flow Testing Centre in our Sports Hall